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May 29, 1990 
 
Complaint and filing fee filed.  Amount of Claim: $13,716.25+.  

June 6, 1990 
 

Copies of Complaint forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief 
Deputy Attorney General.  
 June 12, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy 
Attorney General June 11, 1990.  
 *July 2, 1990 
 
Entry of Appearance of R. Douglas Sherman, Deputy Attorney General, 
on behalf of the Defendant filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 July 2, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from attorney for 
Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant 
June 28, 1990.  
 July 6, 1990 
 
Answer admitting allegation filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 August 13, 1990 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 13th day of August, 1990, upon consideration of the 
pleadings in this matter, it hereby ORDERED and DECREED that an award 
be made in favor of Plaintiff,  The Institute for Safety Analysis, 
Inc., and against the Defendant, Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Office 
of attorney General, in the amount of Thirteen Thousand Seven Hundred 
Sixteen Dollars and Twenty-Five Cents ($13,716.25).  Further, in 
consideration of Defendant’s Answer, it is ORDERED and DECREED that 
the Plaintiff shall be reimbursed the statutory filing fee of Fifty 
Dollars ($50.00).  Upon receipt of said award, Plaintiff shall 
forthwith file with the Board a Praecipe that the case be marked 
settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.  Each party to bear 
its own costs.”  Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff and 
attorney for Defendant.  
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 August 20, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated August 13, 1990 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant August 15, 1990.  
 August 27, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated August 13, 1990 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff August 22, 1990.  
 September 20, 1990 
 
Settlement Agreement and General Release executed by parties and 
filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy forwarded to attorney for 
Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 November 16, 1990 
 
Praecipe filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to attorney 
for defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 November 20, 1990 
 
The Board made the following Order:  “AND NOW, this 20th day of 
November, 1990, upon receipt of Praecipe to terminate and close with 
prejudice and acknowledging that monies have been paid, executed 
by Andrew E. Ramisch, President and Stanley R. Kalin, Esquire, on 
behalf of Plaintiff, same of which is docketed with this Board under 
date of November 16, 1990, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that said case 
be marked settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.”  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 November 28, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated November 20, 1990 received from 
attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Plaintiff November 26, 1990.  
 November 29, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated November 20, 1990 received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant November 26, 1990.  
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